












 

ST. LINUS SCHOOL NEWS 

The 8th grade class group leaders, Hannah Marin,  
Ryann Houbult and Sean Stalker review their groups 
and separate the  Civil War into sections as they prepare 
class presentations Here is 7th grader Rudy Perez putting the fin- 

ishing  touches on his cell using the Brightlink to 
create it. 

Here are 8th grade students from Room 25 doing a density lab 
in Science class.  The next Marie Curies, Hannah Marin, Hana 
Mulcrone and Aurora Weimer! 

 
Dates to Remember 

 
 
September 16….Home football Game 
 
September 17….1st Reconciliation 
Meeting 7PM in church 
 
September 20…...Eighth grade parent 
Meeting 7PM in Cardiff Center 
 
 
For more information or to  
schedule a tour contact: 
 
Margaret Hayes, Principal  
@  708-425-1656 
 
Linda Delisi, Secretary  
@ 708-425-1656 



 



 



 




